
The Lima Sertoma Club made a donation of ten thousand dollars to the City of Lima Parks, Recreation,
and Forestry Division during the Mayor’s Media Briefing on Wednesday, May 31st, 2023. The funding will
assist with the renovation of the Plaza area of the Sertoma Shelter House located at the south end of
Cole St. in Faurot Park.
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